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Bay and Jackson County Traffic Alert 
 

Chipley – Construction on state roads in Bay and Jackson Counties will continue through 

Thursday, December 22. The Florida Department of Transportation has suspended construction 

activities from Friday Dec. 23, 2016 through Monday, Jan. 2, 2017. Regular construction 

activities involving lane restrictions and minor delays will resume Tuesday, January 3, 2017. 

 

Motorists are reminded to pay attention and use caution when driving through the work zone. For 

more information follow the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on Twitter 

@myfdot_nwfl or like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 
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